
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cottesbrooke Investors in Pupils Newsletter  
Number 5 

Special Edition Takeover Day 

  
 

 

 

 

 
Take the Takeover Challenge at Cottesbrooke! 

We decided that the best way for children in school to learn about the jobs the grownups 

do was to let them take over. Most of the children in school took the challenge and 

applied for different jobs after reading job descriptions. Lots of children were successful 

when they explained why they would be the best candidate. 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children did an amazing job of being teachers and teaching assistants. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                  

                            The Staff in the Office and Mrs Hadley 

 

                                       Miss Bolya did a great job as Mr Loughlinôs PA.                                   

PA.  

 

                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Khan looked after the  

schoolôs money and made sure 

it was safe. 

 

 

 

Mrs Hadleyôs role was taken over by Miss Odusoga who welcomed people 

into the school and made sure all the registers were taken correctly. 

 

 

 

 

 


